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 I URGE you to vote OUGHT TO PASS on LD147, RESOLUTION, Proposing an 
Amendment to the Constitution of Maine to provide for the popular vote of the 
Secretary of State.  I believe the S.O.S should be elected by the people of the state and
not the Legislative Senate and Representatives.  With the uneven amount of the 
political make-up of the Maine Legislature in the last years, we will never see a 
balance of power in Maine until we even things out by letting the people vote on their 
S.O.S.  I think that would be a much fairer and more stable than the present situation. 
Listening to the taxpayers is appropriate "representative" government.  Thank you for 
voting OUGHT TO PASS on LD147.


